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Once again, I would like to thank Don Rohweller, 
our PSF Club Secretary, for submitting our 2025 
AMA Charter paperwork. Additionally, I would like 
to thank everyone that helped the process by getting 
your PSF paperwork and fees submitted to Don 
before the AMA package was completed. If you 
have not renewed your membership, please do so. If 
you have any questions don’t hesitate to contact Don 
our one of the club officers.

We will be holding our monthly 
meeting at La Romeria Park this 
Wednesday evening, April 2nd, at 
7:30pm. You can submit your club 
paperwork and fees at the meeting if you haven’t yet 
done so. Consider bringing your latest project to the 
meeting to share with the group. It's always fun to 
see what members are up to and discuss building 
techniques, radio installation and set­up.

Speaking of member projects, Bob Okita has been 
keeping us apprised of his Super Sinbad build. In 
last month’s newsletter, Bob had the construction 
finished and was about to start the covering process. 
Well, the plane is now covered and is ready for its 
first flight.

The RC Super Show will be held 
April 12th and 13th at the Fairplex in 
Pomona. The event is co­sponsored 
with the Academy of Model Aeronautics. It appears 
that the number of RC aircraft vendors has increased 
this year. Following the COVID outbreak, the 
number of aircraft vendors had fallen off and the 
show was dominated by RC cars. It will be 
interesting to see the participation level this year.

If you are interested in seeing real WW II warbirds 
fly, there are two events coming up at the Planes of 
Fame Museum in Chino, California. This coming 

Saturday, April 5th, the museum's P­51A will take to 
the air.

May 3rd and 4th the museum will hold their annual 
WW II festival ­ "Wings, Tracks and Wheels". A lot 
of planes will be flying, local clubs will be 
displaying their restored military vehicles and 
military re­enactors will be encamped. The planes 

being flown will include trainers, Navy 
and Army Air Corps fighters and 
bombers.

West Torrance Little League is in full 
swing. We can expect  games and 

practices on all Entradero Park fields weekday 
evenings and all day Saturday and Sunday. Please 
don't fly when there are organized games or practices 
on any of the fields.  If you have any issues gaining 
access to the field, please let one of the club officers 
know.

Saturday, April 5th is shaping up to be a very nice 
day for flying at Del Cerro. Skies are predicted to be 
sunny, winds out of the south­southwest at 12 mph 
and temps in the high 60’s. Hopefully, the weather 

holds and we have a nice day of 
flying on the hill.

There are a ton of events listed on 
the A.M.A. calendar in California for 

the month of April. If you attend any of the listed 
events, please consider taking a few photographs and 
write up your thoughts for inclusion in the 
newsletter. 

I hope to see you at one of our fields or at the 
upcoming meeting.

All the best, 
Jeff

April 2025

Upcoming Fun­Flys

Del Cerro April 5th
Entradero None

Next Meeting

Wednesday, April 2nd 
La Romeria Park

7:30pm

https://rcsupershow.com/
https://www.modelaircraft.org/event-calendar?field_event_type_target_id=All&field_address_administrative_area=CA&field_address_district=All&field_event_category_target_id=All&field_event_end_date_value=04/01/2025&field_event_start_date_value=04/30/2025&page=0
http://www.peninsulasilentflyers.com/content/current-membership-package
https://planesoffame.org/events-calendar2/Hangar-Talk-2-3-4-5-6-7-8-9-10-11-12-13-14
https://planesoffame.org/events/wings-tracks-and-wheels-2025
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Bob Okita's Super Sinbad ­ Now Covered in Transparent Purple & Gold

If you know someone who wants to 
join our club, please send them to  

our website.

April 2025

https://www.peninsulasilentflyers.com/membership

